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Touching the World for Christ 

April was a busy month for us at Touch the World 
Ministries. We had four teams that went out in four weeks. 
Two teams made their visit to El Salvador; one went to 
Israel and the other to Kenya. I am so thankful when people 
travel to different countries to work and share the love of 
Christ. The teams that went to El Salvador reported a great 
harvest. The Lord is doing something special in this country. 
We are grateful for Bob and Angelique Kendrick that are 
missionaries in El Salvador. They have treated and served us 
with much grace. There will be multiple teams going to El 
Salvador next year.  Our team that worked in Israel was 
involved in a construction project at Petah Tikva. This team 
was touched to serve in the same areas our Lord did when 
He walked this earth. Many great testimonies have come 
from the touching moments of seeing the different places 
listed in the Bible. The team in Kenya is building a school 
for the children at our Champions Home. This team will 
return in May so I will wait and report all about this trip 
next month. 
 
I was talking with our Project Director the other day and 
mentioned how excited I was to be involved with my Father 
in His business. The truth is He has provided for everything 
He has desired us to do at TTW. If it was my ministry I 
might be inclined to worry or get anxious in certain 
situations. This ministry exists to bring glory to our Father. 
He is involved with touching people all around this great 
world of ours. Another blessing to me is that He includes 
you to be involved with us also. Many of you pray and 
support us financially. We are a team, partnering together to 
spread the good news of our Savior. As you read this there 
are many things you are involved with. Villages are being 
rebuilt in Uganda, a new Champions Home is being started 
in Liberia, as I have already said, there is a school being 
built in Kenya, Pastors are being trained in Romania, the 
homeless are being fed in Moldova, children are being 
clothed and fed in India, Haiti, and the Ukraine, and on and 
on. Great is your reward for being a part of serving in all of 
these places. The Father must be pleased, I certainly 
am! 
 
Homer 
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Israel Mission Team 

El Salvador Mission Team (Hopewell Youth Group) 

Paul 
Paul is a 7 year old boy at one of our 
Family Housing Units in the Ukraine.  
He was very neurotic and cried a lot 
when he first came to the home. He 
never smiled. For a long time he 
couldn’t satisfy his hunger. His hands 
were shaking all the time. Now Paul 
has learned to play with toys, he 
smiles and even laughs. He learned to 
speak and the nervousness is gone. 

There are hundreds of children like Paul that desperately 
need your sponsorship.  For only $15 per month you can 
make a difference in the life of a precious child. 


